
Bulletin No. 1085

Friday 7th June 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

It has been a fantastic week in school and I have been impressed with how determined all our pupils have 

been to make the most of their last few weeks of the academic year.  Form 1 visited the Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park on Tuesday, they were fortunate enough to see some impressive animals including giraffes, lions and 

wallabies.

Our intrepid UVI adventurers have been walking The Yorkshire 3 Peaks this week, I visited them on 

Wednesday evening and to say they looked a little bedraggled when they completed their first walk would 

be an understatement! They soon dried out and enjoyed cooking, cleaning up and preparing the packed 

lunches for the next day before taking part in a game of charades.  I am looking forward to hearing how the 

rest of the week has been! Thank you to Mr Saunders, Mrs Saunders, Mr Mallon & Miss Raw for taking the 

children on this great experience – thank you also to Mrs Fairchild for travelling up to take part on the day 2 

walk.

On Wednesday, we received our long awaited OFSTED registration visit and I am delighted to announce that we 

are now a registered childcare provider for children from birth to 2 years old. Initially, will be lowering our entry 

age to 9 months old.  I would like to express my personal gratitude to Mrs Kernick for her commitment to this 

project; her efforts are very much appreciated.  Our vistors, Jennifer Dove, OFSTED Inspector, Mr Khan (CEO 

Aplha Schools) & Mr Stattersfield (Operations Director, Alpha Schools), were incredibly impressed with how 

welcoming our pupils were, the standard of the provision throughout  school and Nursery and the lovely ‘family 

feel’ we have here at Lady Lane Park.

Our Nursery is now going to be known as ‘Little Gems Nursery’ and we are in the process of rebranding.  Polo 

shirts and tracksuits will have the new logo embroidered and will be available from our uniform supplier for 

children in Nursery. Please don’t worry, you are welcome to continue using your existing uniform until your child 

has grown out of it.  Kindergarten children will continue to wear the Lady Lane Park School uniform.

To find out about funded nursery hours and what you are entitled to – please visit https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-
free-childcare.  Please contact the office if you would like more information on secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk

Congratulations to Miss Garnett in Nursery for successfully completing her Level 2 qualification in 

Childcare, after working so hard over the past 12 months. Good luck to her as she embarks on her 

Level 3 qualification very soon.

Our lovely Summer Class & Teams photographs are ready to view and order, for security all information is 

on the school story of Class Dojo.

Next Thursday is the Juniors’ performance of ‘High School Musical’ at Bingley Arts Centre at 6.30pm and 

Friday, The Friends’ Summer Disco – so an exciting week all round.

Kind Regards,

Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare
mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu

Week: Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June 2024
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Chicken Nuggets, 

Potato Wedges, 

Sweetcorn & Peas

BBQ Chicken Wrap 

& Vegetable Rice

Sliced Ham, Buttered 

Baby Potatoes & 

Summer Vegetables

Spaghetti Bolognaise Fish Fingers, Oven 

Chips & Baked 

Beans

Berry Sponge Oaty Biscuits Summer Crumble & 

Custard

Homemade 

Chocolate & Vanilla 

Swirl Sponge

Fruity Jelly &

Ice Cream

Vegetarian

Halal (Chicken)

Pre booked

Jacket Potato/Salad

& Topping

Vegetarian

Halal (Chicken)

Pre booked

Jacket Potato/Salad 

& Topping

Vegetarian

Halal (Chicken)

Pre booked

Jacket Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Vegetarian

(Halal Lamb)

Pre booked

Jacket Potato/Salad

& Topping

Pre booked

Jacket 

Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Upcoming Events

June

Form 3 Trip – Skipton Castle – Tuesday 11th June

Junior Celebration @ Bingley Arts Centre – Thursday 13th June

The Friends Summer Disco – Friday 14th June

Transition Morning – Wednesday 19th June

Early Years & Infant Information Evening – Wednesday 19th June – 6:30pm-7:30pm

Nursery Stay & Play – Thursday 20th June - 9:30am-10:30am

Reports to Parents – Friday 21st June

LVI/UVI Plas Menai Residential – Monday 24th June – Friday 28th June

Parents Consultations – Nursery, KG, F2, F4, F5 & LVI – Mon 24th June (4-6pm)& 

Tues 25th June (6-8pm)

July

Sports Day – Monday 1st July

Nursery Stay & Play – Monday 1st July - 9:30am-10:30am

Infant Summer Celebration – Tues 2nd July & Wed 3rd July – 9:15am – 10:15am

Parents Consultations – Form 1, Form 3 & UVI – Wed 3rd July (4-6pm) & Thursday 4th

July (6-8pm)

Prize Giving Picnics – Thursday 4th July

Nursery Graduation – Friday 5th July

Break up for Summer – Friday 5th July



Form 1 (R) had a STOMP-ing good time 
at Yorkshire Wildlife Park On Tuesday! 

From observing Polar Bears, Lions, 
Zebras, Wallabies and many more; they 

gained a greater understanding and 
appreciation for the animals. What a 
fantastic experience was had by all!

Form 4 have been learning 
all about Martin Luther King 
and his influential "I have a 

dream" speech and thinking 
about their own hopes for 

the future. They made 
posters and created some 
wonderful dream mobiles




